
 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

 
TO:  Franklin Families 
FROM: Janice Tierney 
DATE: October 12, 2018 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR….for the first Tea with Tierney at 9 AM on October 16 in 
the PD lounge.  Looking forward to seeing you there! 
 
I had the pleasure of hosting our first student council meeting of the year in my 
office on Thursday.  What an amazing group of student representatives!  They are a 
creative, forward thinking group that have ideas that will support both our student 
community and the community at large.  More to come! 
 
Halloween will be here in two short weeks.  Please watch for notices from your 
students’ teacher that includes information about celebrations as well as district 
policies regarding costumes and accessories. 
 
The PTO Facebook page is an amazing new communication tool that pushes out 
information and also celebrates life here at Franklin.  Please consider following us  
@franklinelementaryschoolpto.  
 
Spirit days have been proposed and are in the process of being scheduled on our 
school calendar.  These fun, theme based days do not require participation.  Your 
child is always welcome to wear their Franklin or Summit spirit attire. 
 
Student Council is supporting UNICEF collection during trick or treating this year.  
Each student has been provided with a box and we will be collecting contributions 
the week following Halloween. 
 
Coats have become part of our school wardrobe as the wind picks up and 
temperatures drop.  PLEASE remember that we go out for recess daily.  All coats, 
sweaters, sweatshirts, hats, gloves, etc. should be labelled with your child’s name.  
We already have quite a collection of forgotten items in our lost and found.     
 
….and thank you for your cooperation with respect to dropping off forgotten items.  
Have a wonderful weekend!  



 


